
 

 

 

SAFETY WORKING GROUP (SWG) REPORT 

June 16, 2023 

JUNE SAFETY WORKING GROUP UPDATE 

 The SWG has met two times since the last ACA SMR Business Meeting. Currently the group, since it has 

expanded in size, is reorienting by reviewing recent survey results, previous material that had been in 

development, safety-related documentation generated previously by the ACA SMR group, and safety-

related documentation generated by the ACA WSO. 

 We have a new meeting time, determined by polling fellows who expressed an interest in being part of the 

ongoing working group. This meeting time is on alternate Sundays at 5 PM ET to 6 PM ET. 

 In this next month, we’ll be developing shared responsibility for tasks associated with keeping the full 

fellowship informed, including: 

o Note-taking at bi-weekly meetings  

o Rotating leadership of SWG meetings 

o Researching and compiling information, including from ACA WSO and other 12-Step Programs 

o Documenting policies, procedures and processes generated by the SWG 

o Development of monthly Committee Report for Business Meeting 

o Presentation of monthly Committee Report at Business Meeting 

o Updating the News Section of our website (ACAMorning.org) 

o Scheduling and leading regular Information Sessions for full fellowship input 

TRANSPARENCY & GROUP UNITY 

 Through the above tasks, it is our intention to keep the fellowship fully informed of all our activities. 

 The ACA SMR Group will ultimately review and vote on acceptance for all safety policies established on 

behalf of our membership. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SWG Members: Lisa M, Jim R, Wendy, Vivienne C, Maria, Jean, Boaz, Nancy, Caitlin, Dolce, Rene, Stephen, Una, 

Kelly, Kathy, Lori, Brian, Susan, Rainy, Eric 

 


